

11th July 2019

Dear Parents/Carers

LITTLE CANADA 2020 CHANGE OF DATE

We have just received dates from a local secondary school for possible Year 7 induction days, which unfortunately may clash with next year's planned residential to Little Canada on the 29th June 2020. We know this is an important day for all Year 6 pupils to attend so I am pleased to inform you that I have managed to rebook the trip for the **8th - 12th June 2020** to avoid any disappointment.

If you have any queries please contact me as soon as possible.

Many thanks

Mrs Woodhart